GLOVER MEMORIAL COMMUNITY CENTER FACILITY & MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

- Return all equipment and weights to their proper location after every use
- ❖ Wipe down all equipment and weights that you have used with the towels and cleaning spray provided by the Board sanitation is very important to stop the spread of infectious diseases
- Never block walkways or doorways
- Children under the age of 14 must be supervised by a parent or guardian and are not allowed to use the equipment.
- Guests are welcome but they must join as a member if they use the center more than two times in one month
- ❖ "Family Member" means spouse, significant other, and/or children under the age of 21 living within the same household All must have applications on file
- Do not change the settings on the heaters. These are set by the Board and only they can adjust them.
- Proper fitness attire is required and must include CLEAN gym shoes. Boots, street shoes, sandals and bare feet are not allowed.
- No food or drink, except water and sports drinks are allowed in the building
- NEVER touch the security camera. It is there for security purposes and only the Sheriff may adjust it.
- ❖ Regular membership fees are \$20.00 per month. Emergency Services personnel/volunteer memberships are \$10.00 per month. Dues must be paid on or by the 5th of each month. Pay for six months at a time and receive one month free (total of \$100) or pay for twelve months at a time and receive two months free (total of \$200). Corporate fees are available ask your employer for more information.
- Checks should be payable to Wheeler County. If paying with cash please place money in an envelope with a note stating member name(s) and what month you are paying for. Place dues in the drop box or deliver to Brenda Snow Potter at the Jeanne E Burch Building, 401 4th Street.
- ❖ Door code will change the afternoon of the 5th of each month. If the 5th falls on a weekend the code will be changed the following Monday.
- Exercise, or use of the equipment, must be attended by more than one person at all times.
- If problems arise with facilities or equipment please contact Tami Stockton at 763-3200 or Tom McNeill at 541-771-5263.
- Be sure all lights are turned off if you are the last person leaving the building.

THANK YOU for your help and consideration in keeping our fitness facility welcoming and functioning for everyone to enjoy!